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Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft

Disappointed with the draft and plans that the city has in regards to dealing with the housing crisis. I
implore the city officials to make better choices for our city and not put the burden on East Portland
and the neighborhoods out here. I think this draft is the wrong direction and I won't be a part of this

city if this is the trend
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